Mackay Centre School & Philip E. Layton School
6333 rue de Terrebonne, Montreal, QC H4B 1A8
514-483-0550

2024-2025 Homeroom 239 Supply list

June 2024

Dear Parents,

In September your children will be returning for yet another exciting school year. Please have
your child bring in all their school supplies labelled the first day of school. They will require the
following school supplies:

A school bag to transport their work to and from home

A lunch box

1 pencil box

1 red folder with 3 fasteners and two pockets

1 green folder with 3 fasteners and two pockets

1 black folder with 3 fasteners and two pockets

1 light blue folder with 3 fasteners and two pockets

1- 1 inch black binder with photo pocket in the front

2 — 2 inch binders (one black and one white with photo pocket in the front) - 1 is for French
1- USB key

3 - large glue sticks (we recommend Pritt)

1 pack of scented markers

1 pack of dry erase markers (any colours)

1 box colored pencils

1 box thick markers (we recommend Crayola original markers)

1 box of crayons (we recommend Crayola crayons)

1 box of skin color crayons (we recommend Crayola crayons)

3 white vinyl erasers

1 pair of scissors

6 hp pencils (we recommend Ticonderoga pencils)

On Physical Education days (schedule to come in September) students will require gym attire
and supportive running shoes. Swimming gear (if participating in swim program): 2 bathing
suits, 2 towels, swim diaper (if applicable), reusable bag to carry items.

A donation of the following would be appreciated:

1 box of large size plastic bags (we recommend Ziploc bags)
1 box of sandwich size bags (we recommend Ziploc bags)

3 boxes of tissues

2 containers of disinfecting wipes (we recommend Lysol)

Thank you for your support! Our team looks forward to a productive and fun year.

Your PEL homeroom teacher



